
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

DRINKING WATER PROGRAM 

NORTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE 

205B LOWELL STREET 

WILMINGTON, MA 01887 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

January 28, 2021 
 

Notice is hereby given that application has been made on behalf of the Dracut Water Supply 

District (“the District”) for the approval of the Massachusetts Department of Environmental 

Protection (“MassDEP”) for the District to acquire certain lands or rights in lands in 

Tyngsborough, Massachusetts, for public water supply protection purposes.  The District proposes 

the acquisition of a 1.73 acre portion of a parcel that has an area of approximately 3.25 acres.  The 

parcel is located at 166 Frost Road in Tyngsborough, and is referenced by the Town of 

Tyngsborough Assessors Office as Parcel 18-6.   

 

The land in question is within MassDEP’s designated Zone II Wellhead Protection Area for the 

District’s Frost Road Wells, and is sought in connection with the proposed construction of a water 

treatment plant to remove naturally occurring manganese from the well water. 
 

In response to said application the MassDEP acting under the provisions of General Laws, Chapter 

40, Section 39B and Section 41, as amended, and each and every other act thereto enabling, will 

hold a public hearing via Zoom on Thursday, February 18, 2021, beginning at 10 AM.  The Zoom 

Meeting ID is:  882 5173 2796    Password:  dracut              

 

A plan showing the land in question is on file can be provided electronically by MassDEP upon 

request.  Please send the request to James.Persky@mass.gov.  

 

Comments pertaining to this matter may be made orally at the time of the hearing or submitted in 

writing via electronic mail at any time before 5:00 PM on Thursday, March 4, 2021, addressed to 

James.Persky@mass.gov.  

 

By order of the Department of Environmental Protection. 

 

 

        Eric Worrall 

        Regional Director 

 

 


